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Request: 
 
Please could you provide me with a copy of any RIDDOR forms which were submitted to your 
authority from McDonalds restaurants dated 1.11.17 to 31.10.18 where an employee had suffered 
a burn injury. 
  
NOTE: I accept that personal details of the victim will have to be removed to ensure that the 
disclosure complies with S.40 of the FOIA. 
 
Response:  
 
There has been one reported incident of an employee suffering a burn incident  at a McDonalds 
within North Tyneside for the dates requested. It is considered that the information on the RIDDOR 
form is personal to the individual concerned and cannot be released under section 40 of the FOIA. 

 


